MINISTRY OF CIVIL SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS
MAURITIUS

12.December 2014
Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms
Circular Letter No. 79 of 2014
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From: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

To: Supervising Officers, in-charge of Ministries/Departments

UNESCO: Vacan

The United Nations, Educational, Scientific and Cultural Organisation is inviting
application for the post of Deputy Director (D-1), International Institute for Educational
Planning (IIEP) in Paris.

2.  The deadline for the submission of application is 24 December 2014.

3.  Details of the post can be accessed on UNESCO'S Website:
https://careers.unesco.or/careersection/2/joblist.ftl

4. It would be appreciated if the contents of this Circular could be brought to the
attention of all officers serving in your Ministry/Department.

jor Chief Executive

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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